## STEWARDSHIP PLANNING TEAM NAMED. FINANCE COUNCIL MEMBERSHIP.

## Spirit of Christ Mission

During the special gathering and conversation with Diocese of Helena personnel on June 21, it was recommended that a SPIRIT OF CHRIST STEWARDSHIP TEAM be formed in order to begin meeting the goals established at the meeting. Those goals were articulated in a letter mailed to all parishioners on June 30, 2016 (that letter is available on the Spirit of Christ Stewardship page on the parish website: blessedtrinitymissoula.org). Fr. Hislop selected members of this new team based on the names provided by parishioners participating in the June 21, 2016 gathering.

Members of this team are: Larry Schauff (chairperson), Judy Grunow, Mark Tschida, Karrin Sax, David Jacobson. The team met for the first time with Fr. Hislop, Cheryl Russell, Jim McDonald and S. Mary Jo Quinn on Thursday, July 7.

May the "Spirit of Christ" continue to guide us and shape our future.

## SPIRIT OF CHRIST FINANCE COUNCIL

For many years MICHELE LINNEMAN has faithfully served Spirit of Christ as a member of the Finance Council. Her commitment and dedication has served our parish very well and for her "ministry" among us we will always be grateful.

THANK YOU, MICHELE!

Likewise, JOHN FUCHS, is a faithful servant of Spirit of Christ. His guidance, insight and dedication, as a member of the Finance Council for many years, has provided a steady hand, even in challenging times and circumstances. For John's ministry among us we will always be grateful. THANK YOU, JOHN!

Fr. Hislop has appointed two new members to serve on the Finance Council: DAVID JACOBSON and KARLA McChesney, both of whom will bring particular expertise to the work and ministry of the council. They join current members of the council, DAN MAY (who has agreed to serve as chair) and JOHN HAUCK. Thank you Karla and Dave for agreeing to serve!